
Partners 
Funding Partners 

Sin Puertas receives funding from a variety of sources, including: 

• The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services' Center for Substance Abuse Treatment 
•    The U.S. Department of Justice's Office of Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention 
•     State of Arizona's Supreme Court's Administrative Office of the Court  
•     State of Arizona's Department of Juvenile Corrections  
•     Pima County Health Department  
•     Arizona Department of Economic Security  
•     Chestnut Health Systems
•     Arizona Department of Health Services 
 

Community Partners 

Sin Puertas works with a number of community partners to receive referrals and to provide outreach 
programs at their site. Some partners also provide services to Sin Puertas clients. 

• Pima County Juvenile Court Center 
• Arizona Department of Juvenile Corrections 
• Cholla Magnet High School 
• Pima County Health Department - Public Health Nursing 
• Tucson Pima Collaboration to end Homelessness 
• La Paloma Family Services 
• Open Inn 
• Sunnyside School District Family Resource and Wellness Center 
•     Palo Verde Community Resource Project  
•     Lohse Familty YMCA  
•     Pima County One Stop  
•     Youth On Their Own 
•     Alta Vista High School   
•     Our Family Services  
•     Skrappy's  
•     Tucson Unified School District     
•     Healthy Families  
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